
Centerville Junior High School                                

Community Council 

Wednesday, May 17th, 2017 

Agenda 

1. Welcome (Brian Bolinder)   

Excuse Jenny Pitt and Brooke Holman 

 

2.  Approval of minutes from previous CC Meeting (April)                               

Amy Mackay motion to approve April minutes.   Jen Carr 2nd.                                     

Unanimous Approval of the February minutes by the council. 

 

3. Counselor Report (Mr. Griffiths)                                                                                 

May 24th at 6:30 will be the 9th Grade Night of Excellence.  Invitations will be sent out to 

families in the mail to invite them if their student is receiving an award.  Parents, 

grandparents, siblings and other extended family are invited to attend.  Holly Reynolds asks if 

students can receive the awards if they are not able to attend the banquet.  Mr. Griffiths 

says yes they will but all students should try to attend to receive their awards!   

 

The counseling office is still updating schedule changes for 7th & 9th graders.  8th graders can 

make changes in August at this point.  May 31st after school there will be a Credit Recovery 

Meeting.  Students deficient will be invited to attend and they can also make up a “U” for 

attending the meeting.  Counselors aren’t expecting many students to need to attend the class 

since they are encouraging students to get caught up before that day. 

 

4. Teacher Report (JSSC – Shelly Damron) 

We are losing Anna Hillyard and will be welcoming Jeff Wilkinson to the joint staff for next 

year.  Teachers are all excited about air conditioning! 

 

5. Student Report (Ally Seelos SBO)                                                                                 

June 1st will be Field day (8 food trucks!) and the Talent assembly.  There will be a shortened 

class schedule that day.  The 9th grade dance will be held inside in the blue on May 24th. 



6. 2016-2017 Trust Lands Expenditure Update (Spencer Hansen)  

(See Handout) Unpaid salaries will result in some carry over of funds. 

 

7. Report: 

 

 Community Council 17-18 Election Update (Brian Bolinder)  

All interested returning members are still on the council their terms will continue.  

We will be welcoming new council members from Centerville Elementary (Janae 

Erickson), Tolman Elementary (Erin Mudrow), At-Large - Reading Elementary (Zeke 

Hart) and we have one open At-Large position available. (Kara Loftus and Ann 

Jeppesen have expressed interest but have not confirmed. Brian Bolinder will contact 

them about their interest.)    

 17-18 Staffing Changes (Spencer Hansen) 

(See Handout)  Davis School District is moving the initial starting salary to $40,000 

next year to stay competitive with other nearby districts.  We got all of our top 

choices for replacements this year and are excited about bringing them to our school! 

 

8.  Parent/ Community Concerns 

There were no parent/community concerns discussed. 

 

Katherine Doucette motion to adjourn.  Amy Mackay 2nd.  

Next Meeting… September 20, 2017 at 9:15am 

 

 

 

 

 


